
 

Despite the recent wet weather, our allotments have been thriving, especially with an 

unexpected surplus of rhubarb. Here’s our news!               

Enhancing Our Boundaries  

Thanks to the National Trust, we've improved our allotment site by laying hedges. This 

not only looks better but also supports local wildlife. A big thank you to the team and 

Ranger Jess, for their support!                                                               

Polytunnel Clean-Up: March 16th  

As well as plots we can also offer members an all year-round space in our polytunnel. 

Thanks to all who joined us for our polytunnel clean-up. Your efforts, led by Richard, 

our Polytunnel Steward, have helped us prepare for the growing season.  The inside 

was cleared and swept and all algal growth was removed. It looks so shiny in the rain!                                                                               

Celebrating a Rhubarb Glut  

The recent wet weather may have posed challenges, but it seems to have resulted in an 

unexpected surplus of rhubarb for many of us. This highlights the resilience of our 

allotment holders and the versatility of our crops. Our Plot Steward, Jan, has produced 

a delicious recipe (online) to make use of the glut!  

Upcoming Events: Save the Date!  

Plant and Cake Sale: Saturday May 11th, Noon to 3 pm.  Join us outside at the 

communal shed where a range of “home-grown” plants will be up for sale as well as 

delicious cakes, savouries, and teas/coffees. All profits will help maintain and improve 
the Allotments. Look out for more events in future months!  

Apply for Your Plot  

You can apply online at https://e-voice.org.uk/wemburyallotments/  No matter your 

experience you’ll be made welcome. We operate a waiting list system which favours 

residents of Wembury Parish. 

Apply for a plot, attend our events, and join our community. See you at the allotments! 

Wembury Allotment Association Committee 


